
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20654 

September 9, 1971 

M REPLY RUMR TC, 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I have taken the liberty of passing your letter along to 

Mr. William Ray, Chief of the FCC's Complaints and Compliance 

Division, for his investigation and response. You should be 

hearing from him shortly as to whether any violations of the 

Fairness Doctrine have been incurred. 

Thank you for taking the time to write. 

Si1cerely, 

Nicholas  John 
Commissioner 


